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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We have reached the end of the third week back of the Spring term, and as always there is so much 
fantastic learning taking place. We began the week in Assembly, and listened to the story of Jesus 
calling his disciples to be his followers. We considered what it means to be a follower of Jesus, and 
how we can show this to others through our actions and words. 
 
BOGGLEDY BOOK FAIR/READING FOR PLEASURE 
Thank you to everyone who visited the Book Fair this afternoon.  It was a great success, and helped us 
in our priority of promoting a deeper love of reading among our children. It was a great opportunity to 
support such a fantastic local business, and we hope to continue to work with them in the future.  
Their shop and website are always open for further purchases of such reasonably priced books 
https://www.boggledybook.co.uk/ 
 
PARENTS EVENING 
Our next parents evening takes place on Tuesday 6th February between 2pm and 7pm. Please 
remember to sign up for an appointment on Arbor.  This is an important opportunity to discuss your 
child’s progress at the midpoint of the year. 
 
RECEPTION CLASS 
We have some places available in our current Reception class. If you know of anyone who is seeking a 
school place for their child, please encourage them to contact the school office for more information. 
 
UNIFORM 
Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform. There are still joggers, leggings and trainers 
being worn this week. Please can we also remind parents that extreme hairstyles 
(dyes/tramlines/Mohican haircuts) and nail varnish are not permitted. 
 
SCHOOL TRIPS 

• Y3 Austerfield Study Centre 21.02.24 – please provide consent and pay £18 on Arbor. 

• Y6 Crucial Crew 06.03.24 – please provide consent on Arbor. 

• Y3 & Y4 Yorkshire Sculpture Park 16.04.24 – details tbc 

• Y6 Residential Northumberland 21.05 to 24.524 – please continue to make payments towards 
final costs on Arbor. 

 
MENS WELLBEING GROUP 
A free six-week course covering emotional self care and stress and relaxation techniques takes place 
Wednesday Morning with Dave Wilkes from the Hallam Diocese Pastoral Centre Via ZOOM. For more 
information contact Janet Kent on 07927657462 jkent@hallam-diocese.com  
 

https://www.boggledybook.co.uk/
mailto:jkent@hallam-diocese.com


BIRTHDAYS 
Happy birthday this week to Ilinca, Charlie, James, Jason and Shaza. We hope you have a lovely time 
with your friends and family. 
 
CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
This week in celebration Assembly, we are focussed on one of our core values – integrity. We are 
recognising those children who make the right choices and act with honesty.  
 

Mia & Maya    Jack & Molly       Adyn & Chizi 
Yusuf & Olisa    Phoebe & Timo      Asope & Aleena 
Harry & Saoirse     

 
ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Year 1 winner of the attendance award this week with a fantastic attendance of 98.33% 
 
HOUSE POINTS  
26 house points have been issued this week – Well done… Red House Whitby 
 

BLUE - Fountains 7 RED - Whitby 9 

GREEN - Roche 5 YELLOW - Kirkstall 5 

 
DATES FOR THE DIARY: 
Friday 26th January: Boggledy Book fair in school (PM session and after school) 
Tuesday 6th February: Parents evening 2pm – 7pm – slots can be booked via Arbor w/c 22.01.24 
Thursday 8th February: Y1 Come and See Assembly 9:10am. Parents welcome 
Friday 9th February: Break up for half term 
Monday 19th February: School re-opens 
Monday 19th February: Young Voices concert, Sheffield 
Wednesday 21st February: Y3 Educational Visit to Austerfield Study Centre - £18 via  
Wednesday 6th March: Y6 visit to Crucial Crew – please consent on Arbor 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day – details to follow 
Thursday 14th March: Y2 Come and See Assembly 9:10am. Parents welcome 
Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day 
Friday 22nd March: Staff INSET day: School closed to all pupils 
Monday 25th March – Thursday 29th March: Holy Week Liturgies (all 9.10am) 
Monday 25th: Y3: Palm Sunday 
Tuesday 26th: Y4: The Last Supper 
Wednesday 27th: Y5 Garden of Gethsemane 
Thursday 28th March: Y6 Stations of the Cross 
Thursday 29th March: School closes for Easter Holiday 3.15pm 
Monday 15th April: School re-opens 
 
SAFEGUARDING 
The designated safeguarding leads at St. Peter’s are myself and Mrs Brewster. Please speak to one of 
us in confidence if you have any concerns. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
God Bless, 
Mrs Young 


